
January 23, 2019 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Secretary 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

RE: In the Matter of the Application by Deuel Harvest Wind Energy LLC for 
Energy Facility Permits of a Wind Energy Facility and a 345-kV 
Transmission Line in Deuel County, South Dakota for the Deuel Harvest 
North Wind Farm
Docket EL18-053 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

In connection with the above-captioned matter, Deuel Harvest Wind Energy LLC 
(“Deuel Harvest Wind”) is submitting a revised version of Appendix D to the Application – Pre-
Construction Wind Turbine Noise Analysis.  Upon further review, Deuel Harvest Wind 
discovered that the original version of the report included the incorrect data set for receptors.  As 
such, the receptor IDs in the original version of the report were not properly matched to the 
physical location of the receptors and associated modeling results.  The enclosed revised version 
of Appendix D corrects this error, and this version should replace the document filed with the 
Application.

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely,

/s/ Lisa Agrimonti 

Lisa Agrimonti 
Attorney at Law 
Direct Dial:  612.492.7344 
Email:  lagrimonti@fredlaw.com 
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